
State Victorian Athletics Championships
Nana Kwabena Tiboah

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this message finds you well. We are excited to share some great news about one of our
students, Nana from 5C, who will be representing Our Lady's Primary School at the State
Victorian Athletics Championships next week. The championships will be held at Lakeside
Stadium in Albert Park, and we couldn't be more proud of Nana for his exceptional
achievements in athletics.

Nana has shown remarkable dedication and talent in the field of athletics, and it comes as no
surprise that he will be competing in the 100m sprint at the state championships. This is a
significant achievement and a testament to Nana's hard work and commitment to his training.
We want to take this opportunity to wish Nana all the best in the upcoming competition. Nana,
you are a true champion in every sense of the word! Your determination, discipline, and passion
for athletics are truly inspiring. We have no doubt that you will give your very best on the track
and represent Our Lady's Primary School with pride.

As Nana competes at the State Victorian Athletics Championships, let us rally behind him as a
school community. Your support and encouragement mean the world to our young athletes, and
it can make a significant difference in their performance. Let's make sure Nana knows he has
the full backing of Our Lady's Primary School.

Nana, remember that you have the skills, the spirit, and the heart of a champion. You have
already made us incredibly proud, and we eagerly anticipate the results of your hard work on
the track. We are with you every step of the way, and we know you will do your best.

Once again, we wish Nana all the best in the upcoming 100m sprint at the State Victorian
Athletics Championships. Let's cheer him on and show our wholehearted support!

Go Nana! You're a true champion!

Sincerely,
Anthony Whitty
Physical Education Teacher
Our Lady's Primary School


